
Hello everyone,  

I hope you’ve had a nice weekend.  

Wow, what a fantastic performance the children did on Friday! Amber, 

Jade and Opal all did a brilliant job at retelling the traditional nativity 

story and all staff are extremely proud of them. They worked extremely 

hard to learn the words to many songs and readings. Overall, the 

performance was a complete success with all children demonstrating 

great confidence and stage presence. I hope you enjoyed the 

performance as much as I did! Please see a few photos below.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Pan Pantomime: 

On Tuesday we will be visiting the Hall for Cornwall to watch Peter Pan. I am really looking forward 

to this and I know the children are excited as well! Please ensure that children arrive in full school 

uniform with a waterproof coat and plenty to eat and drink as we will be there for most of the day. 

Please collect your child from school at the usual time. 

 

Key reminders for this week: 

 Hall for Cornwall Pantomime on Tuesday  

 School Christmas lunch on Wednesday 

 Homework- new phonics sheet, spellings and reading (Please log this on Boomreader) 

 PE day will be on Thursday 

 There will be no clubs on this week  

 

This week’s phonics virtual classroom videos:  

Group A- Red:  https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Vr2c2jol/e8mpV7JL  

Green- Pink: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Bp0mwKIg/dWrhA7QX  

Orange- Yellow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/jA782x75/HCzAdL0Z  

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Ponsford  
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